
Public Hearing Notice

How do I get more information?
You can review the application at portmoody.ca/publichearing 

after May 10, 2021. You can also contact us at planning@portmoody.ca or 
604.469.4540 with any questions.

How can I provide input? 
1. If you believe your property is affected by this rezoning 

application, you can send a submission in writing before noon on  
May 25, 2021 by emailing clerks@portmoody.ca or faxing 604.469.4550.  

2. You may also participate in the Public Hearing by joining the electronic 
meeting as a participant. Information and instructions for joining the 
meeting are available at portmoody.ca/ph. 

Kate Zanon, General Manager of Community Development

Get in touch!
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When: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 7pm  
Where:  Electronic Meeting (see portmoody.ca/ph for details and instructions)

Port Moody Council is holding a Public Hearing to consider the following 
proposed bylaws: 

Location:  3101 and 3103 St. Johns Street, 3104, 3108, and 3112 St. George 
Street, and 123, 125, 127, and 129 Buller Street

Bylaws: 3293 and 3294

Application:  #6700-20-198

Applicant: WA Architects

Purpose: To amend the OCP to increase the maximum allowed height on 
St. George Street from three to six storeys, and to amend the Zoning Bylaw 
to allow for a six-storey mixed use project with a total of 197 units. 

LOCATION MAP - 3101 & 3103 St Johns St., 3104, 3108 & 3112 St George St., 123/125/127/129 Buller St.
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